
1/18/22, 12:08 PM Pioneer Technology and Arts Academy Resubmisson

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1XGEgZa2tQIvuAVbE1AGBuf-CmTPqKmmaWBToYAc6BP4/edit#responses 1/2

Email *

goodsandlv@gmail.com

Pioneer Technology and A�s Academy Resubmisson
*** Responses will be limited to 1500 characters 
*** Responses will be limited to one per response per valid email address 

The State Public Charter School Authority (SPCSA) values public input regarding proposed current charters.  All input will be provided to the 
Authority who will make final decisions regarding each applicant.

If you are providing input on behalf of an organization, please list the organization
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My family and I have lived in this area for 33 years and have watched the rural neighborhood aspect be ignored and destroyed by building projects 
that do not conform, regardless of Rural Neighborhood Preservation (RNP) regulations. Allowing any more schools, businesses, or even homes 
that do not conform to the RNP is totally against the idea of preservation and should be prevented.  
It is already very difficult to ride a bicycle or take a walk for exercise, walk dogs, or just walk for any reason due to the high traffic volume, 
especially during the times when schools start and end. You have access to the number of children in the area schools, and it is a high number 
when safety is a concern—as it should be. Constructing another school totally disregards the residents of this area who purchased homes with 
the knowledge that the neighborhood was rural which means limited traffic. That has changed with the numerous schools, churches, businesses, 
and other facilities that have been allowed to build ALREADY and is totally against the master plan for RNPs.  
To allow another school will not only change the character of our neighborhood even more and bring another element of city life that we did not 
agree to when we purchased our homes in a supposedly protected neighborhood but also will cause more safety concerns for us.  
Please support us as residents who have a lot invested in this neighborhood.  
Sandra J. Goodwin 
3035 Duneville Street 
Las Vegas, NV 89146 
702-521-3459 
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